
                             RATIFICATION 
VOTE RESULTS 

General meetings are held the 4th Wednesday of the month. 
 

   2023-2024 Executive  
 
    President: 
     Juanita Kaminski 
 
   Vice-President: 
     Sharon Olsen 
 
   Treasurer: 
     Nikki Gordon 
 
   Secretary:   
    Char Taylor 
   
   Executive Officers: 
    Jane Cameron 
    Tracie Truscott 
    Linda Heggs 
 
   Sargent of Arms: 
   Leanne Turner 
 
   Trustees: 
   1 yr  Cathy Widmer 
   2 yr  Diane Romaniuk  
   3 yr  Cat Stewart 
 
  Negotiation Committee: 
     Juanita Kaminski 
     Tasha More 
     Sharon Olsen 
     Wendi Legge 
 
 

 

      

   
 
  First of all, we would like to thank everyone for 
coming out to the ratification vote today, 
Thursday April 18, 2024. 
 
 
  The results of the vote are in, the majority voted 
to accept the ratification proposal, so it is passed. 
 
 
 
    Please check out our website at  2843.CUPE.ca 

 
 

         

                                                            
      

  

  

https://2843.cupe.ca/

